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             10th June 2020 
 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

P7/S1 Transition Information and Support 

 

Following on from Mrs Kennedy’s letter to you last week, I am writing to outline some of the virtual 

measures we have put in place at the present time to help with your son/daughter’s transition to 

Turnbull High School. 

 

As an authority, we, along with all other East Dunbartonshire secondary schools, continue to work to 

develop the plans laid out by Scottish Government to ensure that your child can access learning 

effectively in a safe and nurturing environment.  

 

As directed by the Scottish Government, all East Dunbartonshire secondary schools continue to 

develop the plans for our children to return safely to school in August. With this in mind, please be 

reassured that we continue to work closely with our Primary Head Teacher colleagues at this 

important time.  

 

We hope to be in a position to provide an update for you before the end of term. Information will be 

posted on the school website and via Groupcall/email.  Meantime, we have prepared the following 

which we hope you and your son/daughter will find useful: 

 

Welcome video 

Virtual tour of Turnbull High School and map 

Information on Uniform/school day/clubs and activities 

Induction experience – home learning (optional) 

Invitation to submit any questions by June 17th to office@turnbull.e-dunbarton.sch.uk  

(responses will be published as Frequently Asked Questions page on the school website) 

 

A further programme of transition activities will also take place during August when the young 

people are back in school. 

 

 

mailto:office@turnbull.e-dunbarton.sch.uk


 

 

Turnbull High School 

sustainable     •     thriving     •     achieving 

Head Teacher Eileen Kennedy BEng (Hons) 
St Mary’s Road, Bishopbriggs 

Glasgow G64 2EF 
Tel:  0141 955 2393 
Fax: 0141 772 8016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If I can be of any assistance to you regarding transition or if you require additional support for your 

son/daughter during June, please get in touch by telephone or email: cbray@turnbull.e-

dunbarton.sch.uk 

 

I look forward to welcoming you all in person to our school community in the new term.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

C Bray 

Depute Head Teacher S1 
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